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Dear Borden School Families and Supporters: 

 

We have had a tremendous first few months of the school year, so thank you to 

everyone for your positivity and support so far this year!  We are pushing into the 

holiday season with purpose and passion. 

 

To begin this month’s message, I’d like to say thank you to the families and students 

that were able to visit with us during 3-Way Conferences.  These conferences are 

always a terrific way to share success stories and also next-steps to see further 

improvement.  At the same time, it is important to let everyone know that we are 

always open to meet or chat if you have any questions, concerns, or topics to discuss.  

Everyone on staff is always eager to engage with our Borden Bruin families, especially if 

there are important issues to discuss and resolve. 

 

The month of November is a busy time for the students and staff at Borden School.  As 

a staff team, we have focused on our work on transitions and community 

engagement.  We are proud of some of the intentional supports that we have crafted 

to make transitions more efficient around our school.  As far as community 

engagement goes, we are really excited to share our Christmas Concert and Activities 

evening with you all!  After the Christmas Concert portion of our program on 

December 19th, we will have the opportunity to share in some fun activities.  We are 

hoping to capture a little bit of the magic that was on display during the Community 

Potluck in November. 

 

As a closing note, we’d like to sincerely thank all of our community for your support 

through November.  The participation of our community at the Remembrance Day 

Ceremony, Bookfair, and 3-Way Conferences was truly amazing.  We are looking 

forward to engaging and connecting with you throughout December as well.  We 

wish you and your families the absolute best as we approach the holiday season. 

 

Thanks so much for your continued support and patience.  As always, I’d like to 

encourage anyone with questions, wonderings, or concerns to reach out to the 

school.  The easiest ways to do so are to call us at 306-997-2090, email me directly at 

brody.morris@spiritsd.ca, or set up an appointment to meet in person. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

 

The Admin Team 

Brody Morris – Principal 

Angelena Lukan – Administrative Assistant 
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